Club Bulletin 217 July 2018



Published monthly. Aimed mainly at club contacts/secretaries. Covers administrative topics and news from the Executive Council. General interest items are repeated in Skywings magazine for all members.

BHPA

1: Courses

2018 / 2019 Club Coach Courses

20th / 21st October 2018 -

Pennine Soaring Club Tel: 07590 010 177 Contact: Graham Jones Email: gkjones@btconnect.com

10th / 11th November 2018 -

Sky Surfing Club Contact: Kieron Doick
Tel: 07880 911 409 Email: kjdoick@gmail.com

1st / 2nd December 2018 -

Scottish HG & PG Fed. Tel: 07799 483 631

Contact: Tony Shepherd Email: tonyshep@clara.net

12th / 13th January 2019

2nd / 3rd February 2019

9th / 10th March 2019

2018 Hang Gliding Residential Course

14th / 20th October 2018

For more information contact: Stephanie Blankley, 0116 289 4316 stephanie-blankley@bhpa.co.uk

2: Membership Books

Please note that the pink membership books prefixed with the letter R are no longer in use and should be returned to the office asap.

Could you please ensure that any returned books have payment included with them. If payment has been made by Paypal or bank transfer please indicate so on the paperwork.

For more information contact: Jennifer Burdett, 0116 289 4316 jennifer-burdett@bhpa.co.uk

4: Exams

When returning completed exams please ensure that all documentation is returned together with payment. Exams will not be marked until this is all received.

For more information contact: Stephanie Blankley, 0116 289 4316 stephanie-blankley@bhpa.co.uk

5: Revised BHPA Membership Form

Any club or school that has downloaded the BHPA membership form (before it was changed in April '18) should either download the new membership form, or preferably use a link instead to the one on the BHPA website.

5: Club Officials

Can we please remind clubs to keep the BHPA head office up to date with their current officials and contact details.

For more information contact: Stephanie Blankley, 0116 289 4316 stephanie-blankley@bhpa.co.uk

5: Red Ribbons

Would schools please ensure that all newly qualified CP pilots are given a red ribbon. If you need stock please contact the office.

For more information contact: Clair Tewley, 0116 289 4316 clair-tewley@bhpa.co.uk

